
Nominations are now being taken for Girls 11 or 12 years of age to trial for the WA State Schoolgirls Football (Soccer) team.  

Successful players will Travel to Sydney in September for the national titles. Trials will be held North of the River at Woodvale SHS on 

the 5th May, 19th, May, 2nd June and South of the River at Aubin Grove Recreation Centre on the 12th May, 26th May and the  

9th June. Starting at 4pm, players need to attend at least one trial and Country players are welcome. If there are any constraints with 

distance, times, etc, please contact Scott Halpin on the email below to arrange an alternate time or venue. Players are encouraged 

to attend as many trials as possible however, players will not be disadvantaged if they are unable to attend all trials. ALL players 

throughout WA are eligible with NTC players welcomed under the new agreement with Football West and School Sport WA. NPL 

players are encouraged to attend as is any player who believes they could represent WA at this prestigious tournament.  

In 2017, the Champions of the tournament NSW, had 6 players from the Newcastle Jets Girls program representing NSW. The  

quality of the tournament is validated by the number of top Junior Girls representing each State and with your involvement, WA will 

be able to send a very competitive side. Contact the Coach Scott Halpin to discuss any details and/or information. 

Nominations can be made at School Sport WA website under the Interstate (Football)  

http://www.schoolsportwa.com.au/interstate/football/boys-girls-12-under/ 

U12 WA State Schoolgirls Coach Scott Halpin scott.halpin@education.wa.edu.au  

http://www.schoolsportwa.com.au/interstate/football/boys-girls-12-under/
mailto:scott.halpin@education.wa.edu.au

